
Dear Bridgewater Residents, 

As we prepare for the impending storm, we would like to remind all that if you have brush 

from the previous storm, please remove from the roadways prior to the start of the storm to 

facilitate snow removal efforts. 

Brush clean-up will be interrupted during the storm event and will resume after completion 

of the storm and snow clearing of roads. 

Please STAY OFF THE ROADS and do not travel unless it is absolutely necessary.  

If you or a loved one has special or medical needs, please plan ahead for upcoming weather 

conditions by making necessary arrangements in the event of power loss. This may include 

going to a hotel, staying with family members or friends who have electricity. 

We urge residents to check on neighbors, particularly the elderly.  Make sure you always 

report power outages to your utility company, not the Police Department. In the event of an 

emergency, please call 911.  

As always, we continue to work closely with utility companies and our emergency 

management personnel to ensure the safety of our residents and facilitate restoration efforts 

in the event of outages. 

o PSE&G: 800-436-7734 

o JCP&L: 888-544-4877 

Please continue to follow us on social media and our website for up to the minute news and 

updates, and above all, stay safe! 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Hayes 
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